
TOWNSITE AREA UTILITY UPGRADES -  PHASE 1
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

 Sept 20, 2024
City File: C1605

Your cooperation and patience is greatly appreciated!

For further information, please visit the current construction project website:

https://www.nanaimo.ca/construction/Details/1605

If you have any questions or require further information regarding this project,

contact Engineering Projects: 

250-756-5321 or constructioninfo@nanaimo.ca.

The following people will also be able to assist you:

KNAPPETT INDUSTRIES (2006) LTD.
Matt Roberts - Superintendent
250-390-3022
Andrew Grzebinski - Project Manager
250-390-3022

CITY OF NANAIMO
Chishimba Chiinda - Inspector
250-802-2826
Chris Lang - Project Manager
250-755-4495

Please be advised that Knappett Industries (2006) Ltd., on behalf of the City, will

be completing watermain and sanitary sewer upgrades in your area, starting

November 1, 2024, and is scheduled to be completed by December 2025. Crews

may be onsite performing some preliminary work in September and October.

During this construction period, traffic disruptions can be expected and detours

may be in effect. Every effort will be made to keep local disruptions to a

minimum. Construction signs will be posted and flagpersons will be on duty to

assist with the traffic flow. Please exercise caution, obey all signage placed for

your safety and follow the directions of the flagpersons on duty. If you have

young children, please advise them of the dangers and limited visibility of heavy

equipment and trucks.




